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DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

October 13, 2021 

Dr. Steve Taylor, Ph.D., BCBA-D 
Desiree Dawson, M.A., BCBA 
15911 Newport Ave 
Omaha, NE 68116 

Dear Dr. Taylor and Ms. Dawson, 

Thank you for your Letter of Intent and Application pertinent to the credentialing review of a 
proposal to license Applied Behavior Analyst. I am pleased to inform you that your application 
will be eligible for review by the Credentialing Review Program upon receipt of the payment of 
the $500 fee. I did consider your request for a waiver of the fee, however the fee will not be 
waived. 

Please contact Ron Briel or Matt Gelvin of the Department's Credentialing Review Program at 
(402) 471-6515, or ron.briel@nebraska.gov , matthew.gelvin@nebraska.gov regarding any 
questions you might have. 

I hope that the upcoming review of your proposal is a rewarding and beneficial experience for 
you in addressing an important issue in health care in Nebraska. 

Sincerely, 

A.er~~ 
Gary J. Anthone, MD 
Chief Executive Officer 
Director, Division of Public Health 
Department of Health and Human Services 

Pete Ricketts, Governor 
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